June 29, 1973

Mr., John Deitz

Building Manager - Room 227
Anthony J. Celebrezse Building
1240 East 9th Street
Cleveland, Ohioc 34199

Dear Mr. Deits:

This letter will coufirm our talephona conversatiocn on June 22, 1973
which concerned the reservation of meeting rooms.

The Atomic Energy Coammission rgquests that Rooms 8-1 and 2069 be
reserved on July 23 through 27, 1973 for use {n the public hearing of
Toledo Edison Company's proposed Davis Basse auclear generacing station.
It is my understanding that the {nitial session will be held in Room B-1
and continue in thet room until July 26 when it will De transfered to
Room 2069 for the remainiag two days.

Attached for your sssistance &s @ rough sketech of the proposed seating
arrangements. This disgram is meent only for general guidance.

Thank you for your kind sssistance. 1f any questions should arise,
please call on FTS - srea code 301/973-5896.

Sinceraly,

J. R. Neubeiser

Public Proceadings Staff

Office of the Secretary
of the Commission
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